To

Mr. John Travis

65 Trent Road

California

Dear Sir

Here’s wishing a very merry Christmas to you and your family. It’s that time of the year again to spread cheer and good wishes. We at ABC services would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support for the last 5 years since the establishment of this company. It is patrons like you that contribute to the success of the company and help us achieve our aims.

This holiday season we have some exciting offers lined up for you. While buying the next product please keep in mind that we are the best in the business and we will never let you down.

We look forward to serving you for years to come and wish all the very best for you and your family.

Here’s wishing you a happy and prosperous 2011.

Yours truly

Jim Harrison

Sales manager
ABC Services

